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Gifts of Gratitude: Grateful Patient Program

Gratitude is a powerful force that can improve patient experiences and foster a culture of
success within care team settings. That's why we believe gratitude matters at Ascension St.
Vincent and Peyton Manning Children’s Hospital.

The Ascension St. Vincent Foundation is committed to partnering with physicians, care team
members and leadership to celebrate and support expressions of gratitude from patients in
various forms. As a dedicated partner to the clinical care team, the Foundation can guide
patients through various options on how to express their gratitude in a way that is meaningful to
each individual patient, ensuring that they feel supported and appreciated every step of the way.
Once identified, the Foundation will take the time to acknowledge and celebrate the gratitude
expressed, whether through personal interactions, team meetings, or recognition events.

If you are interested in learning more on how you can partner with the Foundation to prioritize
patients’ gratitude or to obtain marketing materials, contact your local Foundation
representative listed below.

Central region and all other locations:
Jenn Loepker, MHA
Director of Philanthropy —
317-338-5090
jennifer.loepker@ascension.org

The greatest gift is
gratitude.

North region: Anderson, Carmel, Fishers and Kokomo
Nancy Anderson
Director
765-646-8710
nancy.anderson3@ascension.org

South region: Evansville
Jen Whitaker
Director
812-483-8516
jennifer.whitaker1@ascension.org
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